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Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of the National Healthy Child Programme, your child continues to be supported by 

the St Helens School Nursing teams (0-19+ service). In line with Government policy, we will 

be involving children and their families in deciding how we can best use our resources to 

keep them healthy.  

This term we are asking all parents/carers alongside their Year 6 child, to complete a simple 

online questionnaire about their health and wellbeing, 

A School Nurse will review the completed questionnaires and may contact you to talk about 

your responses in more detail.  

A link to complete the questionnaire will be text to you, please note this will state it is from 

Wirral Community Health Care Trust; the St Helens 0-19 Service are part of this Trust.  If 

you do not receive this text by the 24th January 2025 please contact our duty hub to update 

your contact details, we will then arrange for the link to be sent to you. Alternatively, if you 

prefer a paper copy or support in completing it then contact us via our duty hub or speak to 

your school. 

The Trust’s legal basis for collecting, using and storing information is to enable it to perform 

its public task in providing direct health care to its patients (and their carers where 

applicable).  

If you would like further information on how the Trust handles and uses the information it 

collects, please see the Trust website www.wchc.nhs.uk .    

If you have any concerns, please contact our duty hub, Monday to Friday 9am-5pm - 01744 

411277.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely    

 

 

Victoria Bishop 

Interim Service Lead                              

St Helens 0-19 Service 
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